The State of Israel - Ministry of Finance
Accountant General - Government Procurement Administration

Central Tender MMM 27-2014 for the supply and maintenance of attendance clocks for
government offices

The Government Procurement Administration at the department of the Accountant General
hereby announces tender MMM 27-2014 for the supply and maintenance of attendance
clocks to government offices, independent units and sub-units (hereinafter: ""the tender").

1. The Government Procurement Administration at the department of the Accountant General,
the Ministry of Finance (hereinafter: "the tender organizer") hereby announces a duel
evaluation tender for the acquisition of attendance clocks for government offices and their
maintenance.

2. The period of the tender shall be two years + options in an unlimited number of periods,
provided that total extended period does not exceed three years. (contract for maintenance
and support services - 10 years).

3. The prerequisites for participation in the tender and all other terms of the tender are specified
in the full tender documents and can be found and downloaded for free, from 12:00 on
13/4/2014 on the Government Procurement Administration's website at: www.mr.gov.il under
the title Tenders 2 Tender MMM 27-2014.

4. Tender proposals shall be submitted in sealed envelopes with no identification marks of the
applicant. The envelopes shall be superscribed with the tender number only. The envelopes
shall be placed inside the tender box at the Government Procurement Administration, at 1
Netanel Lorch St., ground floor, Jerusalem, not later than 13:00 on 29/5/2014.

5. The contact person for this tender is Mr. Yohai Azriel. Phone: 02-6663447; e-mail:
yohaia@mof,gov.il.

6. The organizer of this tender is not obligated to selected any proposal and may cancel the
tender, in whole or in part, or postpone it for reasons of budget or organization, or for any
other reason and at his sole discretion.

7. To clarify, the provisions of the tender booklet and the definitions specified therein shall
prevail over the aforementioned in this announcement.
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